
 
 

 

 

PTA Newsletter May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

May half term is fast approaching and we are heading towards the last three 

events of the year.  We hope you can join us in our final push to raise money for 

the school sound system.  

 

 

May School Disco 

 The last school disco of the year is on Thursday 23rd May 

2019. 

Reception, year 1 and 2   6.15pm – 7.15pm 

Years 3 to 6    7.30pm – 8.30pm 

£2.00 entry and unlimited drinks. 

There will be sweets, crisps, tattoos and accessories to buy. 

 

Can you help us? 

We are looking for volunteers to help out on the night with 

the sweets and tattoos.  If you can spare the time, please let 

us know.  You can text, ring or email us on the details below. 

 

 

Father’s Day Treats 

This year Boulby’s Bakery of Horbury are suppling us with 

decorated ginger bread men for the children to purchase for 

father’s day.  To go along with the gingerbread men biscuits, 

the children will personalise a gift tag. 

The order forms went home in the children’s bags this week.  

Please can you make sure you get your orders in by 

Wednesday 22nd May. 

Don’t forget to enter the competition to win your design 

created on your very own ginger bread man.  Competition 

entry forms and went home this week too. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair 

Saturday 29th June 12pm - 4pm 

Plans are well underway now for our summer fair.  

Keep an eye out for our banners and posters going up 

soon for more details.  

 

We are looking for donations for some our stalls. 

Tombola – any unused toiletries, games, toys, accessories, 

sweets/chocolate etc….  

Bottles of wine for the Wine or Water Stall. 

Teddy Tombola – any clean teddy’s in good condition. 

Cakes and buns.  Please could you bring any donations of 

cakes or buns to school on Friday 28th June. 

 

 

Jar Bar competition 

We love seeing your decorated jars on our Jar Bar 

Tombola.  This year we are holding a competition with a 

prize going to the best decorated jar bar from each class.   

We will send out a poster after the May half term. 

 

 

Can you help us? 

As always we cannot make this happen without your help. 

We are looking for volunteers to help out on the stalls.  

If you could spare an hour it would be fantastic.  

After half term, every morning we will be putting up a 

volunteer’s board near reception. You can put your name 

down here or feel free to get in touch with us.   

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Warm Regards 

Jenna and Louise 

Co-Chairs 

 

Getting Involved 

The next PTA meeting is on; 

Thursday 13th June 2019 

6.30pm at Jerry Clay Academy  

Everyone is Welcome.   

 

 

 

 
Get in touch 

If you want to find out more about the PTA or have any questions, 

please get in touch. 

Email:  jerryclaypta@gmail.com 

Phone or text:  Louise 07977 503 161  

    Jenna 07780 604 068 

Follow us on Twitter:  @jca_pta 
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